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We strongly oppose the expenditure of any Cambria tax dollars on the planning and/or
construction of a swimming pool in Cambria. Community infrastructure needs maintenance
and repair that we can barely afford. Agreeing to take on any further financial responsibility

would definitely be a mistake.

Maryjean Carroll
Virginia Loe

Cambria





